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Dear Attorney General and Minister for Justice,

I am making a submission to this committee on behalf of the mothers of this state of
 Queensland. This bill is wicked behond belief. It opens the door to full term babies being
 aborted with no medical help being provided leaving them to die. We are supposed to be
 a modern caring Society and yet we do this to defenceless babies.
The Bill:​
- Doesn't protect the lives of babies who may have survived an abortion.
​- Puts baby girls at risk from sex-selected abortions.
- Forces hospitals (including religious affiliated) to end a life and removes their
 ability to conscientiously object/deny the procedure.
I have been working with children for the last twenty six years and each one is
 precious and a gift both to their family and to this world.
We do not have the right to murder innocent babies. There are people walking
 around this earth today because someone had the gut to stand outside one of
 these abortion clinics and offer another option. I strongly oppose this new
 Termination Bill.
It's wrong at every turn. Don't disgrace our beautiful state by bringing in such a
 wicked evil thing.
Yours Sincerely
Anna Barker
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